

Dear Patron,

We are excited to welcome you back into the club from this Thursday 14th October when we open!

Like you, our staff will be adjusting to the new processes, so please be patient when entering the venue. The safety of everyone is of utmost importance.

We thank you for taking the time to review the new requirements and we look forward to seeing you at the Club!

LET US TAKE YOU THROUGH THE STEPS ON ENTERING THE CLUB

- 1. You must show proof of vaccination upon entering the Club.
- 2. Covid Check-In by scanning the Service NSW Covid QR code using your phone. If you do not have a Smart Phone our staff can assist you.
- 3. Once you have checked in using the QR code please show a staff member the green tick.

What if I cannot get vaccinated?

Subject to the legislation which mandates vaccinations, people who cannot be vaccinated may be permitted to enter the club if they obtain a "contraindication certificate" and only in the approved form which can be found here <u>covid-19-vaccine-contraindication.pdf</u> (nsw.gov.gov).

Please consult your medical practitioner for further information.